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Bunmurra Byala 
Here, there, everywhere. Blue Tongue Lizard talk 

Dear Families, 

Welcome to Week 8 of Term 2! This week the Department has announced further changes to school activities. Please 

note that our current drop off and pick up procedures will remain until further notice. In addition to what we are already 

doing, activities allowed from Monday 15 June, 2020 include:  

• All Department of Community and Justice activities including: 

 external counselling services 

 domestic and family violence services 

 family support services 

 targeted early intervention programs 

 supported playgroups 

 School assemblies (limited to 15 minutes and no external visitors) 

 Choirs and performing arts (within school setting only at this point, no inter-school activities) 

 Incursions/external adult providers to support delivery of curriculum (e.g. music tutors, sport skills development 

programs, science demonstrations, drama tutors, Healthy Harold). Must maintain distancing and hygiene requirements. 

 Students may attend other schools for essential curriculum related reasons or placements (e.g. auditions or 

placement tests) 

 Day field trips to outdoor locations with no physical distancing requirements (e.g. DoE Environmental Education 

Centres and sport and recreation facilities, trips to local river to collect water samples) 

 Community use activities used by students such as dance classes, and student sport skills development related 

activities outside of school hours with limited adult attendance (curriculum and extra-curriculum purposes) 

 Community use activities on weekends involving adult attendance (complying with relevant guidelines) not essential 

to continuity of education 

 School photos (although no group staff photos). 

We are very excited to be able to move forward with many of our planned extra-curricula activities and programs 

that we have been waiting to get started again.  

Warm regards, 

Melinda   

https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/inside-the-department/health-and-safety/risk-management/media/documents/infection-control/Factsheet_Infection_control_for_Creative_Arts.pdf
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2020 Term Dates 

Term 3 

School Development Day  - Monday 20th July 2020 

Term 3 commences—Tuesday 21st July 2020 

Last day of Term 3—Friday 25th September 2020 

Term 4 

Staff and students return—Monday 12th October 2020 

Last day of term 4— Wednesday 16th December 2020 

Term 2 

School Development Day—Monday 27th &Tuesday 28th April 2020 

Term 2 commences—Wednesday 29th April 2020 

Last day of Term 2—Friday 3rd July 2020 

Dates to Remember 

June 

July 

  

Wednesday 29th July:  School photo Day 
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2020 School Leaders 

Last Thursday, our remaining Year 6 students received their long anticipated School Leader 

badges. This year saw a change in our Leadership team giving all Year  6 students the chance 

to take on the role. We look forward to witnessing the students mature and flourish with 

their new responsibilities. 

Mac M 

5/6J 

5/6M 
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The 2021 Year 5 opportunity class placement process was put on hold in April 2020 due to the COVID-

19 situation.  

We now have a revised and simplified timeline for the OC placement process to ensure that students 

and families can have certainty about their placement as soon as possible. 

The changes include: 

A new date for online applications. Parents must apply between 9 June 2020 and 26 June 2020. 
Late applications cannot be accepted. 
 
A new test date - Wednesday 16 September 2020. 

To ensure fair and consistent assessment of students across New South Wales, students will be 

offered places based only on their test results this year – there will be no school assessment scores.   

There will also be no opportunity for appeals given the tight timeframes. 

For further detailed information I encourage you to visit (https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/
selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5 

Changes to the opportunity class placement process for 2020 Year 4 students 

5/6H 

 

5/6S 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5
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                       Library 

For families in K-2, to book an interview time for Week 10 please go to: 

www.schoolinterviews.com.au In the top right hand corner you will see a 

green button that reads, ‘make a booking’ this will then take you to a page 

where you will need to enter the event code which is: DFAVR. You will then 

be able to select your child’s class teacher and an available time.  

This is for K-2 only. 

K-2 Parent Teacher Interviews 

Starting this week!!! Classes of the week in the 
library. The K-2 class who earn the most points 
for borrowing and co-operating, get Pig the 
Pug plush toy for a week in their classroom. 
Stage 2 & 3 will be rewarded with 15minutes 
free time in their following library lesson. 
Each week we’ll share the graph to highlight 
our winning classes across the school.  

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.schoolinterviews.com.au%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2BnUK8RK75Lz4zshmedVxdM7WgGzaVrWoP6KazVAGfyqWoE48ujw0ME7Q&h=AT2uf1Fj6tObm0Be29xK15k1zFmLAAlPdkNWmE9OAL_OKrKRoOIRLkZiTzlr0MmYJSN8zM4DpquCdBAQXsOUhKaRDTSNm_JOm-A0KnETpayrS
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P&C 

Due to the current Covid –19 situation the uniform shop will be contactless. 

Orders can be emailed to the school email address or call the Office to have 

one sent home with your child. Payment can be made via EFTPOS at the 

Office or our online POP Payment system.  Please double check your 

payment method  so the monies are received correctly. Once the order is 

filled, items will be sent home with the student. Tuesday is our day for 

completing orders, but with the weather getting cooler, we will endeavour 

to fill orders for jackets as soon as possible. 

Thank you to the families who have donated second hand uniforms to our 

clothing pool. All second hand items are available for purchase. If donating 

second hand items, we do ask they are washed and no non school items are 

sent. 

Uniform Shop 

Due to current circumstances, there will be no P&C meeting for June. We are 

really hoping for July and we will keep you posted. 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/HazelbrookPS/  

School Photos 

Photos will now be taking place 

on Wednesday 29th July. 

Please make sure students are 

wearing correct Winter 

uniform on the day. 

Canteen would like to thank everyone 

for their use of the Quickcliq online 

ordering system. In this cold weather, 

we have plenty of hot food options 

available! 

https://www.facebook.com/HazelbrookPS/
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      Office 

Earlier this Term, a number of families were 

sent paperwork in regards to students 

medical needs and updating of records. 

Thank you to the families who have returned 

the forms. Any outstanding, could we please 

have returned to the Office soon. 

A reminder to parents  that if your child 

attends the office due to any cold/flu like 

symptoms,  they will need to be collected by 

a parent or carer.  Once the student has no 

symptoms, they are welcome to return to 

school as per Department guidelines. 

Nut Free Zone 

We request that any nut 

based products are not 

consumed on school 

grounds. 

Crescendo – Music Program Information and Updates 
FABULOUS NEWS! 

Instrument tutorials and Concert Band will recommence NEXT Monday June 22, except for  

percussion / drum tutorials which will commence in Term 3. Tutors will follow direct guidelines for 

infection control that have been issued by the Department of Education. 

Please ensure students bring their OWN instrument, OWN reeds, music and folders. 

Looking forward to hearing your beautiful music in our school once more! 

 
Please pay any outstanding Term 1 fees. As our music programs were suspended with 2 weeks 

remaining and will recommence with 2 weeks to go, Term 1 fees will cover Term 1 Weeks 5-9 and 

Term 2 Week 9 and 10. If you need a new note, please collect one from the front office. 

 
Thank you. 

 
Mrs Schmidt 
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To enter The Great Australian Cross 
Country Challenge please see the address 
below. Remember the entry fee is covered 
for Hazelbrook students and everyone who 
competes get's a free entry to Sydney Zoo  

Navigate to the GACCC Registration Portal 

(https://raceroster.com/

events/2020/31454/great-australian-

cross-country-challenge)  

Sport 

Class Appreciation Award Achievement Award 

3/4A Kynan B 

Pearl F 

Jacob L 

Ari J 

3/4M Alicia H 

Oliver G 

Tully C 

Isobel T 

3/4R Miya L 

Campbell M 

Mikah W 

Samirah G 

Year 3 and 4 Awards 

PBL 
Week 8 Winners 

 ES1  Ryker K   KR 

 S1  Logan K   2BG  

 S2  Lily O   3/4A 

 S3  Anika C   5/6S  

PBL Rule 

I am responsible if I place my rubbish in the 

bin and collect my containers. 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fraceroster.com%2Fevents%2F2020%2F31454%2Fgreat-australian-cross-country-challenge%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1H1mLdBn7W_bgt7JecHwO5FLwIqBmJDhRxEi4dLO6xL0j4Fs6Rl2sjQHE&h=AT3TV5rszOSm3zf_kTcDYmmATUf2zLUoqP3STiwaabQCNsRQiDSAMskZA
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fraceroster.com%2Fevents%2F2020%2F31454%2Fgreat-australian-cross-country-challenge%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1H1mLdBn7W_bgt7JecHwO5FLwIqBmJDhRxEi4dLO6xL0j4Fs6Rl2sjQHE&h=AT3TV5rszOSm3zf_kTcDYmmATUf2zLUoqP3STiwaabQCNsRQiDSAMskZA
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fraceroster.com%2Fevents%2F2020%2F31454%2Fgreat-australian-cross-country-challenge%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1H1mLdBn7W_bgt7JecHwO5FLwIqBmJDhRxEi4dLO6xL0j4Fs6Rl2sjQHE&h=AT3TV5rszOSm3zf_kTcDYmmATUf2zLUoqP3STiwaabQCNsRQiDSAMskZA
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Bell Music   


